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Mai Vang

From: Becca Nguyen <beccabecca22@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 2:26 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Hearing July 8

Hi there,  
I have paid for the fire certificate of occupancy fee already. I can attend the hearing on July 8 to talk 
more about it. I think it started due to being fined for late notices but the city sent letters to an 
incorrect address even when I asked them to update it. Please let me how I can explain my situation. 
Thank you! 
Rebecca Nguyen 
Property Address: 1030 Fremont Ave 
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